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                                                                                                                 Monday 16th December, 

2024 

Dear Parents, 

I have organised a Workshop for the Science Ambassadors and their siblings (from Reception 
to Year 6) which will take place on Monday 13th January from 9am to 10:30am.  The 
workshop will provide experiences that are fun, exciting and memorable and will develop the 
children’s love of Science. 

The workshop will be delivered by a very experienced STEM Ambassador who is used to 
entertaining and educating both adults and children. It would be brilliant if an adult from 
home could come and support your child/children with these fun activities and see how Primary 
School children develop their scientific skills and knowledge.  

The session will be very practical and there will be a goodie bag to take home at the end. I 
do hope you will attend. Please be so kind as to fill in the form below so I can accommodate 
the correct number. Please note this event is unsuitable for pre-school children and there will 
only be room for one adult per family. Thanking you in advance. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Bowen 
 
Science Co-ordinator. 

To Mrs Bowen, 

I will/will not be able to attend the Science Family Workshop on Monday 13th January, 2025. 

Signed: ________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian of __________________________________________           Class________ 
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